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Tourist Tax free for skaters 
 
If you are staying in Oberstdorf your hotel, apartment or camping is charging you 
Tourist Tax or in German Kur-tax. 
 
Because the skaters entered for the Oberstdorf Shorttrack Summercamp are 
here for a Sportive event they don’t have to pay this Tourist Tax. This is only pos-
sible for officially entered skaters, coaches and team leaders. 
 
If you want to get a deduction on the Tourist Tax, you have to ask your hotel, 
apartment or Camping to give you the special form what is available for this. With 
this form you go to the Ice rink ticket box and ask them to fill in and sign this 
form. 
 
You then return the filled-in form to your Hotel, Apartment or Camping and they 
will then not charge you the Tourist Tax. 
 
If you use this free of Tourist Tax you cannot get a free or discount card for the 
Cable Cars of Oberstdorf. So decide for yourself what gives you the most profit 
not paying the tax or paying it and getting free travel or discount on travel with 
the Cable Cars. 


